
Submitter: Vicki Kolberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon has been voting by mail for more than 20 years with a secure and successful 

system that brings convenience and ease of voting to all Oregonians.  I strongly 

OPPOSE this bill that seeks to make voting more difficult.  Oregon needs to continue 

to make voting as easy and inclusive as possible for all, and to move democracy 

forward, not backwards. What's next, voting by chiseling our X in stone?   


